

Administration

Telephone: 701-241-5770

Fax: 701-241-5776 wilsonro@casscountynd.gov

MEMO

TO: County Commission

FROM: Robert W. Wilson

Date: December 28, 2023

Subject: Correctional Officer Compensation Discussion – DISCUSSION ONLY

At the Commission meeting on January 2nd the Board will have an opportunity to discuss various potentials for future action to further address compensation of Correctional Officers. This is a matter that Sheriff Jahner and HR Director/Assistant County Administrator Tracy Peters have been working on for several weeks.

January 2nd will be scheduled as a 'discussion only' item, as I do not believe the Sheriff and Mrs. Peters are prepared to present their efforts to date.